
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
   I would like to begin by thanking you for your interest in our Hebrew School. I know that you 
as a parent have many choices when it comes to educating your children and I appreciate the 
opportunity to express why I think that we offer the best supplemental Judaic education around. 
 
   Our educational philosophy is based on research that demonstrates, ‘it’s not what the child 
learns but how they learn it that stays with them throughout life’. It’s for this reason that first and 
foremost our staff provides for a positive Jewish experience. By encouraging your child to see 
the bright and joyful side of Judaism the children have expressed an overwhelming desire to 
wake up early and participate in their heritage. 
 
   This year Hebrew School will be held at our facility in Wellington located at 13860 Wellington 
Trace at the corner of Green View Shores Blvd. (2 doors from the IHOP). The time remains the 
same on Sundays from 9:30-12:00. 
 
   Please join us at an open house where you will be able to see us ‘in-action’ meet with staff and 
see why your child will have a great learning experience at our Sunday school. The open house 
will be August 29th at the Hebrew School location and will feature our very popular Shofar 
Factory program. You will have fun helping to fashion a Shofar from a raw horn! It will be from 
10:00-12:00PM.  
 
   Additionally, in recognition of the current financial climate we have restructured the pricing 
and brought down the cost for our Hebrew School to $500 for the first student and additional 
students at an 8% discount. We have also extended last year’s offer of a free Child in Hebrew 
School for anyone choosing to become a member! 
 
   I have included the school calendar and a registration form with this letter. Please feel free to 
join us at the open house and have all your questions answered or call me directly and we can 
discuss any issue you like. 
 
   With blessings for a happy, healthy and sweet New-Year, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Miriam Muskal 
Hebrew School Director 
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Registration Form 
Chabad Jewish Center - Sunday School Program 

School Year 2010-‘11 
 
Name of Student: ____________________________________________ 
Address: ___________________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip: _____________________________________________ 
Home Phone Number: ________________________________________ 
Date of Birth: _______________________________________________ 
E-Mail Address ______________________________________ 
Previously Attended Hebrew School(s): __________________________ 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Currently attending school: ____________________________________ 
Phone Number: _____________________________________________ 
Grades: Above Average____  Average_____ Comments:____________ 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Mother's Name:______________________________________________ 
Father's Name:_______________________________________________ 
Mother's Occupation:_________________ Cel. Phone #______________ 
Father's Occupation:__________________ Cel. Phone #______________ 
Is Mother Born Jewish: Yes____ No______  
Is Child adopted: Yes____ No______ 
Person to be called in case of emergency: __________________________ 
Relationship to Student: _______________ Phone # _________________ 
 
Please register my child(ren) for the Hebrew School as indicated below: 
 
� $500 for first child 
� Each additional child discounted 8%. 
 

All students must pay a $75 registration, snacks and book fee. Agreement can be reached for 
monthly credit card tuition payments. A limited number of scholarships are available.  
 
I (we) hereby register the above listed child(ren) for the Year 2010-'11. 
 
Signature of Parent(s): ________________________________________  
 
Date: ______________________________________________________ 

 
Every child should have a positive Jewish Experience 
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Chabad Hebrew School 
Calendar 2010-2011 

561-333-4663 
Hebrew School hours: Sunday 9:30-12:00 

Location: Chabad in Wellington 
13860 Wellington Trace- Wellington, FL 33414 

 
 
Aside for the Sundays marked “No School”, Hebrew School will be in session every Sunday for 
the duration of the scholastic year. We encourage active participation in community programs to 
foster a sense of pro-active Judaism in your child(ren). Research shows that children that are 
raised attending High Holiday services, Passover and other holiday activities have a stronger 
sense of Jewish identity. Please help your child, attend! 
 

August 29 - Open House 10:00-12:00PM –Shofar Factory and Fun! 
 

September 12   First Day 
 
September 26    No School    Special Sukkot Program! 
 
October 3                            School resumes 

November 28   No School   Thanksgiving Weekend 

December 5                             No School                                         Chanukah 

December 26 -January 2         No School                                      Winter Vacation 

January 9                           School resumes 

January 30                              No School                                   Teacher’s In-Service 

March 20                                No School                                             Purim 

April 17 & 24              No School           Passover Break 

May 1          School Resumes 

May 8    No School           Mother’s Day 

May 22   No School         Special Program-Lag Ba’omer 

May 29   Last Day           Graduation 

 
 
Please send along with your child on the first day: 1 Box of Markers, 1 Box of crayons, and 1 
Folder. 
Please send along every Sunday with your child: A sharp pencil (or 2), a coin or two for 
Tzedakah (charity) and any work that they were instructed to bring in with their folders. 

PLEASE HAVE THEM BRING THEIR FOLDERS EVERY SUNDAY! 


